
 

 

Friday 10th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is starting to feel like Spring is on the way and we can start looking forward to 

brighter days and warmer weather. With that in mind, we want to let you in on an 

exciting, whole school Sunflower Project that will be taking place next term, after the 

Easter break. 

 

Next term, every child will receive a Sunflower Kit which will include everything they 

need to plant and grow a sunflower at home. Over the summer term, children will be 

asked to keep a record or journal, documenting their growing journey and 

information about growing plants and anything else your child feels is important to 

know. 

 

As this will be a home project, we would love for as many members of the family to 

get involved and be as creative as possible. As an idea, journals could include 

research, measurements, illustrations, photos, crafts – it will be totally up to you. Don’t 

panic – if you are unsure about creating a journal, we are more than happy to 

provide one. 

 

This project will run until the end of the Summer term in July. There will be prize for 

every child who takes part in the project, with special prizes for tallest sunflowers and 

journal efforts. More details will follow after the holidays. Until then, thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Miss S. Cao 

Headteacher 

 


